
Keith Terry has been busy at the 

Snodland site to welcome students 

when they come back… the building 

has had a brand new coat of paint! 

Thanks Keith. 

Turning 18 in lockdown isn’t much 

fun… thanks to Sarah Hindmarsh 

who hand delivered birthday cards 

to make students’ birthdays extra 

special.  

 

 

#TogetherStronger 
Each week we want to celebrate some of the people who are making Five 

Acre Wood such a special community. Thank you to everyone who is 

making sure that we are all keeping safe, healthy, busy and connected. 
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This week in 

numbers 

 

 

 

463 
 

We currently have 463 parents 

signed up to Microsoft Teams!  

 

23.5K 
23.5K tweet impressions in April- 

find us on Twitter @five_acre 

13 
 

Our team of 13 resource makers are 

ready to send activities to families  

 

1 
1 baby! Five Acre Wood welcomes 

Maxwell into the world. 

Congratulations Stacey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAMILIES: Please remember to 

keep in touch with your class 

team. Talk to them about any 

challenges you’re having in any of 

our four important areas 

 
 

     

 
 

  

Massive thanks to… 

 

In case you missed it 

 
 

Keeping       

safe 

 

Keeping 

healthy 

 

Keeping     

busy 

 

Keeping 

connected 

 

Do you want to thank someone who has given the ‘extra acre’?!  

  Let us know… email mmclaughlin@five-acre.kent.sch.uk 

 

This week the spotlight shines on Site Team: keeping the school going! 
Sean, Simon, Lee and Keith 
 

 

 

What are your new challenges? A lot of our outside support contractors have currently                                                         

closed at the moment.  

How are you addressing these challenges? We have been doing a variety of tasks from                                                          

filming Tik-Tok’s to carrying out our usual maintenance and sanitising duties; we have                                                                    

tried to keep things as normal as possible. We are currently painting the hall at Loose                                                                 

site so it will be clean and bright for everyone to come back to. 

Do you have a lockdown top tip? Stay positive, support each other and remember this                                                               

won’t be forever. Look to the future and to better times ahead; stay safe everyone. 

 

SPOTLIGHT 
Each week 

we find out 

how 

members of 

our Five Acre 

Wood 

Community 

are getting 

on. 

 

  

 
 

We have been feeling really 

appreciated by our wonderful 

Five Acre Wood community. 

We have received many 

emails, phone calls, Facebook 

messages and notes 

expressing gratitude - we 

particularly loved this 

“sketch” by Charlie Mackesy 

sent in by one of our parents. 

#TogetherStronger 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.linkedin.com/company/five-acre-wood-school&psig=AOvVaw0SCZvIeveSjJAs4QVx5U_d&ust=1587724467578000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLiDgvCj_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://thenounproject.com/term/thumbs-up/1351290
https://thenounproject.com/term/heart/1212629
https://thenounproject.com/term/talk/2248847
https://thenounproject.com/term/hand-star/542610

